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September 1, 2020 

The emergency board work session of the Board of Education of the Centerville Community School 

District was held August 10, 2020 a t  4:00 pm in the board room of the Administration Office, 634 

North Main, Centerville.  Patrons that wished to attend virtually were given the option of logging into the 

meeting. 

 

Emergency Work Session 

 

Call to order and roll call 

President Marty Braster called the emergency work session to order at 4:00 pm.  Roll call to determine 

quorum: 

   Present:  Marty Braster, Brooke Johnson, Bob Thomas, Mike Thomas, Mike Moore, Kris Shondel 

         *Kevin Wiskus entered the meeting at 4:07 pm.  

   Absent:  None  

Also present were Superintendent Tom Rubel and Chief Financial Officer Lisa Swarts 

 

Welcome Visitors 

Marty Braster welcomed visitors. 

 

Approve agenda  

It was moved by Bob Thomas and seconded by Mike Thomas to approve the agenda.  Motion passed  

unanimously.  

 

Work Session 

 

Emergency Discussion on School Calendar due to COVID19 Related Updates 

Tom Rubel reported that he called for the emergency work session due to a flurry of activity regarding  

COVID19.  Appanoose County Public Health had informed the district of two positive cases as well as 

several other students that would be absent due to quarantining.  In an effort to respond and to try and stay 

ahead of any further activity, the district is making the decision to move to the hybrid plan for both Howar  

Middle School and Centerville High School.  The decision is being made in an effort to provide more 

social distancing and more time for cleaning.  Lakeview Elementary and the Preschool will move forward 

with their normal schedules.  Extra-curricular activities will move forward at the normal schedule as well. 

 

Adjourn 

It was moved by Bob Thomas and seconded by Mike Thomas to adjourn the work session at 5:07 pm.  

Motion passed unanimously. 

 

 

____________________________________                        ___________________________________ 

Board President, Marty Braster                                                Chief Financial Officer, Lisa Swarts 
 


